
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CANCELLATION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the hearing previously scheduled for the 15th day of October 2024, at 

5:00 o'clock p.m. at City of Hayden Lake City Hall, 9393 N. Strahorn Road, Hayden Lake, Idaho 

83835, by the City Council of the City of Hayden Lake, for the purpose of reviewing an 

application for a variance submitted by Wilkinson Hayden Lake, LLC. Such application 

concerns the improved real property located at 2921 E. Point Hayden Drive, Hayden Lake, Idaho 

83835 This public hearing has been cancelled. Such hearing will be rescheduled and re-noticed 

at a later date. Further information regarding this cancellation or the hearing may be obtained by 

contacting the City Clerk at the address listed above. 

 

/s/ 

Tina West 

City Clerk 

 


